From: Margaret Pearce
Sent: 07 October 2019 16:54
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Notification of intended works to tree in a conservation area.

Ref.-2019/4752/T

The lime tree in question is in my garden l.e. 13,Inglewood Rd, and not in 15, Inglewood Rd.
After due consideration, | do not wish to have this tree removed, but understand my neighbours
concerns re her children etc. and hope for an amicable solution via possible pruning of the
overhanging branches.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M.L.Pearce



